
Level Camp a Success!

Hi Uncle Herbert,

  

I sincerely thank you for your patience when giving me your advice. I have worked with other
printing shops but none of them had given me any advice. Some even rejected my orders!

  

I am also very pleased that you had came down to your office on a Saturday (where most shops
are closed) especially for me to "Rush Order" when my order was only 35 shirts!

  

I am extremely pleased with both your service attitude and willingness to help! Once again,
thank you for your help which made my Level Camp a success!

  

Jun Hong (Satisfied Customer)
 Student of Dunman High School
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